The Ohio Memorial Shrine Bench Project
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In September 2011 the first of seven purposed granite benches was installed and dedicated. The first bench was purchased by the TRIAD CLUB/GFWC and the Springfield City Federation of Women’s Clubs. 

Springfield was the home of Clementine Berry Buchwalter, the founder of the GFWC Ohio Federation of Women’s Clubs. 

The five districts of the GFWC Ohio Federation of Women’s Clubs have been charged with raising the necessary funds ($800.00 each) to place five additional granite benches along the walkways. The support pads are already in place so the benches can be installed as soon as a district has the necessary funds. 

The Northwest District bench has been ordered and may be ready for dedication at the 2012 Gold Star Mother’s Pilgrimage on September 30th.

The district presidents will collect monies from district clubs and send notice of the collection to Rose Logston, Paver/Bench Chairman, 1501 Putnam Howe Drive, Belpre, OH 45714 or by email at rlogston@yahoo.com 

All benches will be uniform at the top in that they will read across the top:
GFWC Ohio Federation of Women’s Clubs

_______________ District

Then all clubs/federations in district will be listed – memorials and dedications can then be added
Please make your donation made payable to: GFWC Ohio Federation of Women’s Clubs (be sure and mark check with Shrine bench in Memo) – give to your district president and she will process. 
